
 

     Memorandum 

U.S. Department 
of Transportation 
 
National Highway 
Traffic Safety 
Administration         

 
 
Subject:  Meeting Date: September 7, 2011 
  
 
  From:  John Abbott, Safety Defects Specialist Reply to 
Vehicle Integrity Division Attn of:  
 
  To:  File PE11-017 (CR-V Low Beam)  
 
  Thru:  Scott Yon, Chief Defects Integrity Division   
 
On August 31, 2011The Office of Defects Investigation (ODI) and American Honda Motor 
Company (Honda) participated in a meeting at DOT headquarters.  The discussion focused on 
clarification of Honda’s response to ODI’s PE information request letter. 
 
The following were in attendance for the meeting: 
 
Honda: 
Jay Joseph, Senior Manager, Product Regulatory Office. 
 
ODI: 
Scott Yon, Chief, Vehicle Integrity Division; 
John Abbott, Investigator, Vehicle Integrity Division. 
 


